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I write in reference to the review of the Heritage Act (1977). In particular, I write in response to 
focus questions 12 and 16. 
 
I believe both questions could be answered by better funding of the heritage regulator, Heritage 
NSW. At present the number of archaeologists in Heritage NSW is not an adequate number to asses 
and issue permits, as well as monitoring compliance and enforcement of the Heritage Act. 
 
Kind regards. 


